
Begin forwarded message:

From: "McKenzie, Kayla" <kam295@mail.usask.ca>
Date: October 6, 2014 8:31:35 AM CST
To: "Shantz, Susan" <susan.shantz@usask.ca>
Cc: "Kehoe, Sabrina" <sabrina.kehoe@usask.ca>, "Lepitzki, Renee" <renee.lepitzki@usask.ca>, "Weiman, Kathy" <kcw986@campus.usask.ca>
Subject: Linking Fellowship - Dr. Beata Batorowicz

Good morning Susan,
Congratulations! Based on the reviews of the ICCC adjudication committee, I am very pleased to inform you that your Linking Fellowship application was successful!
 
The committee is happy to support your collaboration Dr. Beata Batorowicz. The adjudication committee was highly impressed by your proposal. The committee was especially pleased to support an international collaboration that will lead to such rich learning opportunities, and exhibition experience, for all students. The committee wishes you and Dr. Batorowicz continuing success. The ICCC is pleased to support this initiative up to a maximum of $5000. Please identify a fund number into which we can transfer your funding. In your final report, please provide a brief summary of the expenses after the fellowship is completed. Remaining funds may be transferred back to the ICCC. When completing the necessary paperwork to process the financial aspects of the Fellow, please contact Kathy Weiman (kathy.weiman@usask.ca) with any questions related to payroll. Renee Lepitzki (renee.lepitzki@usask.ca) can address any other financial questions.
 
The ICCC would like to support your visitor in person too, so please keep us informed of the dates and activities of Dr. Batorowicz.
 
As a gentle reminder, the conditions of the fellowship are below:
 
•    Participate actively in relevant programs and activities of the ICCC
•    Give at least one seminar, lecture or public presentation on their work
•    Acknowledge the ICCC in any publications arising from the fellowship
•    Provide a one-page final report, written by the faculty sponsor and/or the visiting fellow, highlighting the results of the fellowship
 
Congratulations Susan, and we wish you much success!
 
Best wishes,
Kayla
 
 
Kayla McKenzie
Student Assistant, Interdisciplinary Centre for Culture and Creativity (ICCC)
Division of Humanities and Fine Arts
College of Arts and Science
Arts 509, 9 Campus Drive
Saskatoon, SK  S7N 5A5
Email: kam295@mail.usask.ca
http://artsandscience.usask.ca/iccc
[bookmark: _GoBack]



From: "McKenzie, Kayla" <kam295@mail.usask.ca>
Date: September 15, 2015 at 3:43:25 PM CST
To: "Shantz, Susan" <susan.shantz@usask.ca>
Subject: ICCC Success Story - Beata Batorowicz

Dear Susan,
 
On behalf of the ICCC I would again like to congratulate you on your successful completion of the initiative funded by the ICCC.
 
The ICCC seeks to sustain innovative, timely research projects and the development of inspiring courses and programs. We are proud that your work has enriched the University of Saskatchewan community and we have shared your success on our website.
 
Your project with Beata Batorowicz has been added to our success stories here: http://artsandscience.usask.ca/iccc/success/
 
We wish you continued success!
 
Best wishes,
Kayla


Kayla McKenzie
Student Assistant, Interdisciplinary Centre for Culture and Creativity (ICCC)
Division of Humanities and Fine Arts
College of Arts and Science
Arts 509, 9 Campus Drive
Saskatoon, SK  S7N 5A5
Email: kam295@mail.usask.ca
http://artsandscience.usask.ca/iccc
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